Strafford Recycling Committee Meeting

April 19, 2017

Recycling Center

The meeting opened at 4:30 PM

Members present: David Harris, Scott Moore, Vince Robinson, Michael Scanlan

- 1. The minutes of the meeting of Dec. 15, 2016 were approved
- 2. Michael explained the plans for the food scrap compost collection which will start in June using the grant (with Thetford) from High Meadows fund. The bins will be stored in the shed by the road. Plans were discussed to clean out material that has accumulated in the shed to provide room. Scott Moore will provide a supply of sawdust to cover the scraps until they are picked up.
- 3. Plans were finalized for Large Trash day on May 6. As of now we have an adequate number of hands to collect material. Michael will put out the sign at the Red Barn and post on the listserve.
- 4. Scott discussed changes that were needed in the volunteer schedule for May to July to accommodate changes in volunteers. Scott will make the changes and send out the new schedule to the volunteers.
- 5. The damage to the railing on the platform was discussed. David offered to fix the railing. A plan was agreed to remove the end railings at the beginning of winter to allow for plowing.

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Michael Scanlan, Chair and Secretary